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Rural Auburn Neb Teen Injured in Wreck
(KLZA)-- A rural Auburn, Nebraska teen was injured Wednesday night after her car went off a
Nemaha County Road.

According to the Nemaha County Sheriff’s Office report, 17-year-old Paige Taylor said she was
headed home on 734 Road, just east of Highway 75, when she met a grain truck which kicked up a
lot of dust. She said she could not see and slowed down but the gravel pulled her car into the ditch.

Taylor was transported to the Nemaha County Hospital in Auburn with what were described
as disabling injuries.

She was the lone occupant in the vehicle.
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